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Event under MoU
A screening of the film Macbeth and Interactive session 

Dated 23.06.2023



Poster of the event



The event was attended by –
o Anuradha Ghosh, TIC, Charuchandra

College.
o Dr. Sibendu Chakraborty, Head of the

Dept of English, Charuchandra College.
o Dr. Annapurna Palit, Department of

English, Deshbandhu College for Girls.
o Dr. Parjanya Sen, Department of English,

Deshbandhu College for Girls
o Dr. Sreoshi Chatterjee and
o Smt. Nabanita Ganguly, coordinator NSS

and Members of the staff of Gurudas
College.

o The participation of students and
Teachers of both Colleges ensured its
success.

Date: 23rd, June, 2023

Time: 12:00 Noon onwards

Brief Outline of the Event: The film Macbeth was screened on 23.06.2023 in

Deshbandhu College for Girls and both teachers and students of the Department of

English of both Colleges attended the event.

Anuradha Ghosh, TIC, Charuchandra College and Dr. Sibendu Chakraborty, Head of

the Dept of English, Charuchandra College made short addresses. Thereafter, Dr.

Annapurna Palit, Department of English, Deshbandhu College for Girls introduced

the film and gave a small talk on the cinematic and stage versions of the text. This

was followed by the screening of the BBC version of the film and an interactive

session with students.

Dr. Parjanya Sen, Department of English, Deshbandhu College for Girls, delivered

the vote of thanks.

A screening of the film Macbeth and 

Interactive session 

Organizers: A collaborative event - The Department of English, Deshbandhu
College for Girls, Kolkata, in collaboration with Charuchandra College



Film Show

Screening of the Film

BBC version of the film Macbeth 



Glimpses of the Event

Dr. Annapurna Palit speaking 
on the film Macbeth

The Departments of English, Deshbandhu College for Girls
and Charuchandra College at the film screening.

Felicitation of Smt. Anuradha Ghosh,
TIC Charuchandra College by student

Dr. Parjanya Sen delivering the vote of thanks.



Attendance Sheets of the Participants



Sample of Feedback Form

Observation: Most of the participants ticked on

‘Excellent’ and agreed that the arrangements were good. 



The faculty and students of both Deshbandhu College for 
Girls as well as Charuchandra College found the film 
screening to be extremely helpful and pertinent, as 
evidenced by the Feedback response.

Feedback Analysis

All respondents liked the choice of film.

All the participants found the 
Interactive Session, following the 
screening, productive.

A respondent commented that (s)he 
found the event “wonderfully 
coordinated.”



Certified that Deshbandhu College for Girls, 45C, Rash Behari Avenue, Kolkata- 700026 and Charuchandra College, 22 

Lake Place Road, Lake Market, Kalighat, Kolkata- 700029 signed a Memorandum of Understanding on 21.11.2022 and 

the following activities were held under the aegis of the MOU

1. A screening of the film Macbeth and Interactive session in Deshbandhu College for Girls, 45C, Rash Behari Avenue, 

Kolkata- 700026 on 23.06.2023

………………………………                                                                                            ……………………………..

PRINCIPAL                                                                                                                    TEACHER IN CHARGE

DESHBANDHU COLLEGE FOR GIRLS                                                                  CHARUCHANDRA COLLEGE


